
10-11-18 

 

President Kim Meckle called this regular meeting of the Anamoose City Park Board to order this 11
th

 day of 

October, 2018 at 7:15 pm.  Council members Karissa Gahner and Rachel Spear were present.  Council members 

Theresa Hoke and Kristin Reinowski were absent. 

 

Minutes of the 9-5-18 meeting were read and approved.  Spear/Gahner AIF 

 

Old Business: 

Meckle contacted Otter Tail about the installation of a power outlet for the north camper pad.  An electrician 

will need to be hired, estimates will be obtained. 

 

Meckle attended the September 10
th
 city council meeting to give approval for the agreed cost portion of the 

mower trade-in. 

 

New Business: 

The park board will host a Christmas event in December, plans for it were discussed. 

 

The next meeting of the Anamoose Park Board will be held Wednesday, November 7
th
, 2018 at 7:00 pm. 

 

There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 8:40 pm. 

  


